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I do not want to see any changes to the voting method in Oregon. I have serious 

back problems. Things like standing in line or sitting in uncomfortable seats for any 

amount of time is extremely hard. This whole suggested change is not in my best 

interest or the interest in democracy. Oregon has successfully voted by mail for so 

many years with little issue. Suddenly this is a panic button conversation but not 

based in any real problem but is merely just another thing out there to make people 

argue.  Unted we stand divided we fall. 


